To:
From:
RE:

All Interested Bidders
Victor Long
Dunhaven Drive & Westminster Circle Stream Enhancement Project, Addendum #1

Date: June 4, 2018

The following items clarify, add to, delete from and/or otherwise change and supersede information
previously issued to you in the Bid Documents for the above-referenced project. As such, said items
shall be considered part of the contract and receipt of this addendum shall be acknowledged
appropriately in the bid package. Please review the following items carefully and adjust your
proposal accordingly.

Pre-bid Minutes and Clarifications

1.

2.

The slope of the stream shall be graded at a 2:1 slope where possible.

The Contractor shall begin onsite work on or before 30 calendar days from the notice to
proceed of the contract and shall notify the City in writing a minimum of 7 calendar days
in advance of the date on which the Contractor intends to begin work. The Contractor
shall diligently pursue the work to completion within 14 calendar days from beginning
work. Voluntary shutdown or slowing of operations by the Contractor shall not relieve
the Contractor of the responsibility to complete the work within the time specified in the
contract.

It was confirmed at the pre-bid that a performance bond and a payment bond will be
required

Trees over 6 inches in diameter that are in the project will be removed by others before
construction starts.

The grow media used in the sock will be a general contractors mix.

All disturbed areas will be seeded and mulched with a contractors mix at Dunhaven
Drive, but sod will be used at Westminster Circle.

Access to the sites will be through temporary construction easements provided by the
property owners. These easements will show any trees and plants that will need to be
protected. Any trees and plants that the residents would like to save will need to be
removed by the property owners prior to construction. The easement will also provide a
clear path for access to the project.

The drawing included with the addendum is a typical cross section of the installation of
the composite socks.

Requests for additional information:

Any questions regarding this Addendum should be directed to Mr. Victor Long, at 252-329-4888 or email
at vlong@greenvillenc.gov.
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